
Case # HDC 20-05 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE 
HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 

 

APPLICATION FOR A CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS  
 
Notice is hereby given that the Belmont Historic District Commission will hold a 
public hearing on TUESDAY, MAY 12th, 2020 at 7:00 PM via remote access*, to 
consider the application of Jennifer and Michael Gillette for a CERTIFICATE OF 
APPROPRIATENESS in order to remove the asphalt roof shingles and rubber 
membrane and replace with the same materials at 631 Pleasant Street, located in the 
Pleasant Street Historic District. 
 

Belmont Historic District Commission 
 

* Instructions on how to connect to the meeting can be found on the HDC 
Meeting Agenda on the Town’s Website https://www.belmont-ma.gov/historic-
district-commission 

https://www.belmont-ma.gov/historic-district-commission
https://www.belmont-ma.gov/historic-district-commission



























	20-05 631 Pleasant Street application packet
	20-05 631 Pleasant Street abutter notifications
	631 pleasant st application
	IMG_4774
	IMG_4775
	IMG_4776
	IMG_4777
	pic1
	pic2
	pic3
	pic4
	pic5
	pic6
	pic7
	pic8

	materials 1
	materials 2
	materials 3
	materials 4

